   CORYELL COUNTY ROAD & BRIDGE 
Tim Clary- 254-248-4347
Attention Coryell County Residents
Beginning 11-14-2024 through 11-22-2024
 (Ending date could be extended, if work not completed)
 between the hours of 8:00 am – 4:00 pm
CR 100 will have several areas closed due to installation of Culverts.
Please use alternate routes and expects delays. 
 
 THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION
